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Supplementing Terrestrial Coverage From Space: Views From
Administrations And The Industry. Where Are We Now And What To
Expect In The Future?

Views from the Industry on Supplemental Coverage from Space
Webinar
01.13.2025  |  11:10 AM - 12:00 PM
 

The FCBA International Telecommunications Committee will sponsor a CLE on Monday, January 13, 10:00 a.
m. – 12:00 p.m. ET entitled Supplementing Terrestrial Coverage from Space: Views from Administrations and
the Industry. Where are we now and what to expect in the future? The program will be held virtually via the Zoom
platform.

The first half of the program will begin with a high-level overview of the FCC’s Supplemental Coverage from
Space Report and Order and feature international administrations to provide information on their respective
country’s approach to SCS. Topics will include status of their domestic regulations, potential roadblocks they
foresee or are currently experiencing and their expectation from the ITU. Panel 2 will feature industry
representatives to provide information on their respective approach to SCS. Topics will include differences
between the SCS and MSS regulatory frameworks, status of their deployments, potential roadblocks they
foresee or are currently experiencing.

Jodi Goldberg will be moderating the panel "Views from the Industry on Supplemental Coverage from Space" on
January 13 from 11:10 AM - 12:00 PM.

Click here to register.
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